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Save the Date! 

 

Pass It On . . . 
What’s Happening at Little Britain United Church 

Pancake Breakfast 
Join us this Sunday, March 10th, right after church for our 
Annual Pancake Breakfast. Hope you can stay!  
Pay at the door: Adults $7, Kids $4, Family $20 

World Day of 
Prayer 
March 1 

Pancake 
Breakfast 
March 10 

Our annual 
Pancake Breakfast 
right after church. 

 

Quilt Show 

April 12 & 13 

Hosted by 
InStitches Quilt 
Group & LBUC 

Evening service at 
LBUC. All are 
welcome! 

Irish Supper 
Red River Churches Refugee Team St. Patrick’s Day Supper 
Memorial Hall, Selkirk - Sat. March 16th at 6 pm 
Please see Margaret for tickets. We will email more details 
when available. 

PAR 
 
PAR – Pre-Authorized Remittance 
It’s something to consider! Here’s 
some information from the United 
Church of Canada: 
‘Besides being convenient, using PAR 
for your offering ensures regular 
monthly givings to help our church’s 
ministry even when you are away. 
You will be providing our 
congregation a dependable flow of 
contributions, which increases our 
overall financial stability. Why not 
participate in PAR?  
Your regular giving supports the local 
ministry of our congregation.’ 
Speak to Judy if you would like to use 
PAR for your offering.  
Source: https://www.united-
church.ca/sites/default/files/resources/par-brochure.pdf 

 
 
At the Annual Meeting on Feb. 24 we 
voted to become an official Affirming 
Congregation that welcomes the 
LGBTQ community. An ad hoc team 
has been assembled to work towards 
this. We encourage everyone to look 
at the Affirm United website 
www.affirmunited.ca for more 
information. Many of us thought we 
were affirming but there is a formal 
process to go through before we are 
listed on their website and with the 
United Church of Canada as an 
Affirming Congregation.  If anyone 
would like to join the team or give 
input, talk to Beth or Tanya. 
 


